Ashford Church of England
Primary School

Ashford C of E Primary School Sports Day 2025
Thursday 5" June 2025
Junior activities: 9.00 - 11:30am
Infant activities 1.15 - 2.45pm

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thursday 5" June is our Sports Day and we are thrilled to be able to welcome parent
spectators to this event.

Our Junior events will be running from 9.00 until 11.30am and will take place on the school
field. The events will be made up of a carousel of activities, including sprints, long jump,
obstacle races, throwing and many more. Each event will take place in the children’s class
groups. We ask that all children wear their house t-shirt to school on this day.

Parents who have children in both the infants and juniors are welcome to attend both parts
of the day, but will need to leave the school site during lunch break and to give us the
opportunity to set up for the Infant activities in the afternoon, with re-admission to the site
when the gates re-open.

The gate will open at 1.00 and Infant parents can again spectate from the assigned space
on the school field. We ask that no more than 3 people from each family attend and all
younger siblings must be supervised throughout the duration of sports day.

The spectator area will be marked off in the centre of the field; this enables you to move
around and observe each of the activities running. All spectators need to remain in the
allocated space throughout the duration of the events. You may wish to bring a foldable
chair if you find standing for too long difficult, as seating will not be provided by school.
However, this is not a necessity, as you may wish to move around the parents’ viewing
area to observe each activity.

School has a limited amount of toilet facilities available on the day and access to the
school building will be restricted throughout the duration.

The school staff will be keeping scores throughout the event and the winning house will be
announced during Celebration Worship at the end of the week. We are looking forward to
a fun event, so please be a really generous and positive audience for all the children
throughout the event.
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Our lovely PTA group will be supplying light refreshments, which you can purchase during
the morning and afternoon events.

Smoking, E-cigarettes and vapes are not permitted on the school grounds. Please also
note that dogs and the consumption of alcoholic beverages are also not allowed within our
school site.

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 5%
June.

Kind regards,
Ashford C of E Primary.



